
Current as of 12/27/18 
 
 

Event Inspectors 

WVAC POLICY #122718-2 
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on December 27, 2018 the 

West Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

Per the recommendation of the Association of Boxing 
Commissioners, a minimum of four (4) inspectors will be 
required at all events beginning January 1, 2019.  Two (2) 
inspectors will be stationed at ringside/cageside, and the 
other two (2) will remain in the dressing room areas. 
 
This policy is designed to insure the fairness of the 
combative fight, to protect the fighters in the dressing 
room area before and after the fight, and to reduce 
exposure to liability for all participating parties. 
 

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or replaced. 

 


